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To: TORL Associations for distribution to their Membership 

 

The TORL Board had in-depth discussion around the U12 Division in our last meeting regarding the 

recent update to Ringette BC Community Division Guidelines.  

 

For the 2025/26 Season the TORL has decided that when an Association is able to form more than 

one U12 team, those teams will be balanced. This applies to the 2025/26 Season and TORL will 

implement U12 Tiering in the 2026/27 Season. 

 

The U12CI Program will operate per the U12CI Guidelines for the 2025/26 Season and registration 

for this program is to Open Sept 1st. Information on TORL U12CI can be found HERE. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mark Campbell 
TORL President 

torlpresident@torl.ca 

 

 

https://ringettebc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/Ringette-BC_Community-Division-Guidelines_Childrens-Ringette-to-U19-Aug-2025-updates.pdf
https://ringettebc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Ringette-BC-U12-Comp-Intro-Guidelines.pdf
https://www.torl.ca/content/u12-competition-introduction

